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Communications 
 

 
T5007 Slips 
 
Start Date: April 21, 2020 
End Date: May 30, 2020 
Nunavut-wide 65 sec 
 
The Department of Family Services’ Income Assistance Division informs Nunavummiut 
that T5007 tax slips for 2019 Income Assistance recipients have been further delayed 
and will be issued by mail the week of May 18, 2020.  
 
To provide greater flexibility to those who may be experiencing hardships during the 
COVID-19 outbreak, the Canada Revenue Agency has deferred the return filing date 
deadline for 2019 tax returns for individuals until June 1, 2020. 
 
For further questions about T5007 tax slips and what income assistance recipients can 
do, please call your community Income Assistance Worker. If you choose to file your 
income tax early, the Income Assistance Worker can provide you with an estimate of 
your T5007. However, you will be required to file an amended income tax return once 
the T5007 is mailed in May.  
 
The contact list for Income Assistance Workers can be found at:  
https://gov.nu.ca/sites/default/files/income_assistance_office_list.pdf  
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